
Mar 12 2017 Sherwood Booster Club Minutes 

Attendance: Sean, Scott, Colby, Sheri, Kate, Mike, Heidi, Randy, Ryan, Molly, Josh, Jeff 

Absent: Kristine 

Meeting called to order at 6:02 PM 

Requests 

Greg Lawrence, Football Request for 105 white jerseys, 5 black jerseys, approx.. $120/ea. 
Total request $14,686 – APPROVED 

Tiffany Zwick, Volleyball Request for new volleyball net system with poles & supported ref 
stand. Total request $4,200 – APPROVED  

Katie Hartman, Soccer Request for new uniform set (home and away x20, shorts, socks). 
Total request $3461.58 – APPROVED 

Terrell Smith, Track Request for new jackets, throwing equipment, poles, rain cover 
for high jump pit. Total request $6,920.15 – APPROVED 

Mindy Armates, Cheer Request for new waterproof jackets. Total request $1,300 – 
APPROVED 

  

Reports 

Molly  Concessions back to profitable. Approx. $2,500 for the past couple months. 
 
 Balance to bank YTD (1/31/17): $131,439.61 
 Balance to bank YTD (2/28/17): $128,031.24 
 
Ryan Noticed mice refuse in concessions. Considering hiring pest control. Squish, local 

sponsor is an option for this. Sean will email. Ryan may be interested in stadium 
seating responsibility and Kate offered to help with policing during games. 

 
Jeff Background check reminder. Re-email information about submission process. 

Check with school district and copy Randy checking for compliance. 
 
Sheri Waiting on awning for trailer – supposed to be happening this week. Trailer 

needs to be cleaned. Baseball needs it ASAP, but likely won’t be able to use it at 
Varsity baseball due to field conditions for some time. May be using tables in 
covered area for track meets if trailer unavailable. 



Mike Post and send out blast for Drive One For your School on May 20. Colby has all 
the details for it. 

 
Scott revised the scholarship application and scoring criteria. Ryan and Jeff 

volunteered to help review and score. Looking at how many and what dollar 
amount. May be increasing top end scholarships for one boy and one girl. 

 
Josh lacked concession volunteers for the last two girls basketball games, one make 

up and one playoff. Booster club staffed concessions office. Proposed keeping 
whole amount instead of splitting it with girls bball. Standardizing format for 
parent volunteering for concessions with general guidelines to be shared with 
coordinating parent. Hot pockets test in concessions for lacrosse. Recycle bin for 
bottles and cans proposed. 

 
Sean Discussion about balance and using funds over the next two years while new 

school is being built. No big-ticket items left in the future before transition. 
 

Scott motioned, Jeff seconded proposals by above listed coaches for their 
individual requests. Unanimously approved. 
 
Cameras to be nstalled prior to Wednesdays lacrosse game. Trailer awning to be 
installed this week. 
 
Golf tournament, mid-July – Sean to coordinate – July 14, chehalem glenn GC 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:47 PM 

 
 
 


